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With the COVID-19 Lockdown, our WOM team have been unable to continue with their normal 
initiatives, so we have decided to support a wonderful initiative orchestrated by the Ward 23 
councillor and Pick n Pay Mulbarton to provide food hampers to the needy in Johannesburg south. 

We as St Andrews TAC Suideroord have sponsored a number of hampers, and are encouraging our 
parishioners to support this personally if they wish to / are able to. And, indeed, if any parishioner 
knows of a “neighbour” in need, to communicate this with the WOM leadership. 

“Help us not to sleep whilst those around us weep”. 

 

God bless,  

Works of Mercy team 


